
The Bit O’Gold may have come in the form of blood being drawn towards the end of 
February for SPYC’s first Blood Drive event.  Thank you to all who were able to par-
ticipate in donating for the hospitals and people in need.  Surely, SPYC will host an-
other drive event in the upcoming months, so please keep your eyes open for the next 
opportunity to support a great cause. 
 
Equally as uplifting, we have been surprisingly blessed with exceptional weather this 
last month or more.  Albeit, we did experience a bit of a cold snap there for a few 
days, with wind, cooler temps, and even a bit of rain.  And I must admit, we do need 
the rain and snow in the Sierras, but...it was so nice being able to open the boat up 
during the day, enjoy short sleeve weather, and BBQ in the evenings again (secretly 
doing warm weather dances in the back room...lol). 
 
On another note, in light of the governor lifting mask requirements, we are still requir-
ing masks to be worn if you are entering the Marina office.  Additionally, we have 
adjusted the hours our office door will be open for public access; starting March 1, our 
office will be accessible from 9am to 4pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  If you cannot 
make it in during those hours, or simply do not wish to visit in person, we are still 
available by phone and email during regular business hours, 7 days a week at: (650) 
583-6975, or by emailing us at: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org.   
 
Shifting directions over to marina items: 
 

 To dispel a common myth, having two boats in the marina does not constitute the 
ability to live aboard one or both of the boats.  You must first be eligible to apply 
for a live aboard, then submit your application, and then go through the inspection 
and review process for further consideration.  If you are interested in living 
aboard, or would like to discuss further, please contact our office for more infor-
mation. 

 For everyone’s safety and the security of our marina, DO NOT lend out your key 
fobs.  The slip licensee, or authorized co-applicants, are the only people who 
should have the key fob(s).  Lending them out to friends and/or family, is a securi-
ty issue and violation of the slip license agreement.  Please help us in keeping 
you, your vessel safe, and our marina safe and enjoyable! 

 Reminder: dock power cords are meant to be routed along a dry path.  Please 
route your cord along the deck of your boat and make sure it does not drop 
through the water. 

 Storage of SUPS, dinghies, rowing boats, canoes or other axillary craft must be 
stowed aboard your vessel, or within the slip so that it does not affect the adjacent 
slip client.  There is to be no storage on the docks at anytime. 

 

Last, but not least, I have heard people are having success in selling their items 
through our Swap Meet page.  So, if you have something you have been wanting to 
sell, take a moment to email us a picture, description, price and a way for a buyer to 

contact you, and we will post it in our next newsletter.  You can submit 
your items for sale to: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org  
 
 

Until next time, keep on boating on! 
Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster 
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2022 Tide Tables  
Available in the marina office.  
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Dylan Garrett, Commodore 

~ SPYC ~ 

 

Greetings Marina Neighbor’s! 
 
Sierra point yacht club will start having events again as the Omicron variant subsides.  We will 
be starting our Tuesday night race series on the first Tuesday in May.  The racing starts at 6pm 
and there will be food up at the yacht club after.  If you want to get into racing, please come up 
to the yacht club after the race and meet some of the skippers.  Racing is a great opportunity to 
advance your sailing skills. 
 
Please check our calendar online for more upcoming events @ sierrapointyc.org 
 
Dylan Garrett 
Commodore 

And We’ll Add A Little Harbormaster’s Office Right Here... 
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To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following months 
newsletter for a period of one (1) month (unless renewing ad is requested).   

 
 
50’ 50A/125V power cord for sale.  Used, in good condition. $250 
Contact: (415) 746-0780 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
West Marine Infant (under 30 lbs) Life Jacket. Worn twice and not more than  
for an hour total. Originally $60, asking $40. (415) 385-5253  
 
 
 
 
5/8” dock lines, brand new, never used: 1 @ 20’, 1 @ 25’  $20/EA 
Henry 
bsunshine@prodigy.net 
 
 
 

 
Fishing tackle—various prices. 
 
2lb fishing weights—$5/each 
 
Richard 
rwj9@yahoo.com or (831) 325-9494 
 
 
 

 
Near new fishing net—$100 
 
Richard 
rwj9@yahoo.com or (831) 325-9494 
 
 
 
 
 
Iridium satellite phone—$50 
 
Richard 
rwj9@yahoo.com or (831) 325-9494 
 


